
                                                                                                                                  
    

15 - Evening Parent Teacher Conferences

16 - Early Dismissal 11:45 a.m.
       ECE - AM class only

19 - No School, Presidents’ Day

20 - PTC Fun Lunch, Ledo’s Cheese Pizza
       Board of Education Meeting 7:00 p.m.

22 - 1st Grade Music Concert Assembly
        9:45 - 10:15 a.m. (MPR)
        1st Grade Music Concert
        7:00 p.m. (MPR)

23 - PTC Ice Cream Day
      
26 - Elementary School Store

27 - Kindergarten Registration
        4:00 - 6:00 p.m. (LRC)
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E L E M E N T A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R

Happy February!	

					We trust that you are happily surviving (and perhaps enjoying?) 
these winter months. Students and staff continue to do a tremendous 
job maintaining the routine of school and taking advantage of this long 
stretch of instructional time between winter and spring break. Growing 
and learning are in full gear at Highlands!  You’ll be able to see some 
evidence of this learning in the grade level pieces included in this 
month’s newsletter.	

					We recently wrapped up our NWEA MAP testing and AIMSweb 
benchmark assessments.  We often receive questions about the 
nature of these different assessments, including why different 
assessments are administered and how the results are used.  In brief, 
each type of assessment provides different information about student 
learning and readiness, and no single assessment is ever used in 
isolation for major programing decisions.  We want to see a complete 
picture for each child, including assessment data, classroom work, 
teacher observations, and information from parents.  The variety of 
assessment types – computer-based, timed, untimed, oral, written, 
etc. – as well as the variety of assessment content – conceptual, 
higher level, rote memory, computational – contribute significantly to 
our understanding of student growth and needs.	

					A related question we sometimes receive is in regards to the time 
students spend completing formal assessments.  A recent internal time 
audit revealed that the time students spend engaged in formal 
assessments (including MAP in grades 1-4, AIMSweb benchmarking in 
grades K-4, PARCC in grades 3-4, and the district writing assessment 
in grades K-4) consisted of between 0.6% and 2.4% of a student’s 
total school minutes each year, depending on the grade level.  We 
remain dedicated to protecting instructional minutes and streamlining 
assessments in order to make the most of every minute we have with 
students while they are in school.	

					As always, please feel free to contact the school at any time if you 
have regarding your child’s learning and experience.  We know that as 
a team we can continue to work together for the benefit of all our 
students.	

Sincerely,	

Brian Graber	



FOURTH GRADE STUDENT WORK



THIRD GRADE STUDENT WORK



SECOND GRADE STUDENT WORK



FIRST GRADE STUDENT WORK



   KINDERGARTEN STUDENT WORK





ELEMENTARY OFFICE HOURS:

7:45 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

OFFICE LINE: 579-6886 

PLEASE CALL IN YOUR STUDENTS ABSENCE AND 

HOMEWORK REQUEST BEFORE 10:00 A.M.     

ABSENCE LINE:  579-6894


Boxtops & Soup Labels
The head-to-head competition is still going on 
between homerooms. Please bring in your 
boxtops.  The first competition will end on 
Dec.14th.

Monday, February 19 - NO SCHOOL
Presidents’ Day

Winter Recess Policy: 
Please remind students that they will have outdoor 
recess in dry weather, if the temperature and wind 
chill are 15 degrees or above.  Please make sure 
your students are adequately clothed for outdoor 
recess.  Hats, mittens, and scarves are needed for 
cold weather.  We ask that children wear boots when 
there is snow on the ground. 

Kindergarten Registration
Tuesday, February 27, 2018

4:00 - 6:00 p.m.






